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December, 2021, Prayer Letter

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

[ pray that my Prayer Letter finds each of you doing well. Freda
and I are doing well, for which we thank the Lord. Thank you for your
prayers for us and for the BEAMS ministry.

Mailing Bibles Day

Pastors, would you consider having a Mailing Bibles Day in your
church? You could emphasize the importance of supplying Bibles to
missionaries like Bro. Tommy Ashcraft. As a young lad, his family
moved to Monterrey, Mexico. His dad organized a Bible college to train
Mexican pastors and missionaries. After his father died, Bro. Ashcraft
became director of the college. Over the years, his college has trained
hundreds of national pastors and missionaries to Mexico. When I
became Director of the BEAMS Bible ministry, I contacted Bro. Ashcraft and asked him what was
the greatest need he had for Bibles. He Said, “Bro. Freret, we can get tracts, John & Romans, New
Testaments, and a few softback Bibles; but no one is supplying whole, hardback Bibles.” So, this
became the main purpose of BEAMS: to supply whole, hardback Bibles, free of charge to
missionaries on the foreign fields. In the last 25 years, BEAMS has supplied over 1,889,291 whole
hardback Bibles to missionaries in over 150 countries. To God be the glory!

René and Freda Freret

Pastors, please pray about having a Mailing Bibles Day in your church, We can ship you a
number of International Priority Boxes of Bibles to your home or to your church. After you receive
the boxes of Bibles, you can set a date. Then, on that day, place the boxes of Bibles around your
pulpit. Before you dismiss the service, you could ask the church members to come forward, pick up
a box of Bibles, take them to their local Post Office, and pay the postage. What a worldwide blessing
that would be to missionaries and those needing the Word of God! If you would like to have
information on Mailing Bibles Day, please call me or text me at 228-324-4175.

Thank You
Freda and I would like to thank each individual, church, and pastor for your faithful prayers
and support for us and the BEAMS Bible ministry.

Your Missionaries,
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René and Freda Freret



